Pamela Martin

From: Peggy Day < -
Sent: June 14, 2018 8:34 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 608 Esquimalt Road

Hello

| have no problem with 608 Esquimalt Rd being rezoned to accommodate a cannabis retailer. My property is
at 325 Maitland but would prefer not to give the unit number as | don't want that to be part of the public
record. Please also do not disclose my email address.
Thank-you,
Peggy Day





